
Residence Inn 

1700 N. Sepulveda Blvd. 

Manhattan Beach, CA 90266 

 

 

September 17, 2020 

 

 

Quinn M. Barrow 

Manhattan Beach City Attorney 

1400 Highland Avenue 

Manhattan Beach, CA 90266 

Attn: Quinn M. Barrow, Esq.  

 

 

RE:  Residence Inn, 1700 N. Sepulveda Blvd., Manhattan Beach 90266(the “Hotel”) 

 

 

Dear Mr. Barrow: 

 

We are in receipt of your letter dated September 11, 2020 and wanted to let you know 

that we greatly appreciate you taking the time to reach out to us following our meeting with 

Lieutenant Sabosky and Captain Eichenlaub last week.  Both officers offered helpful suggestions 

to further enhance the security measures we have already put into place at the Residence Inn 

Manhattan Beach hotel.  As noted during the meeting, the hotel had already implemented several 

enhancements at the property to deter criminal activity and will continue to evaluate whether 

additional measures are needed.   

 

We appreciate your support and the support of the local Manhattan Beach Police 

Department and look forward to a continued partnership going forward.   

 

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to reach out to the Hotel’s 

General Manager, Michael Valkos at michael.valkos@residenceinnmb.com or (310) 421-3100.    

 

 

 

Greg Willie 

Task Force General Manager 

Residence Inn Manhattan Beach / LAX 

 

 

mailto:michael.valkos@residenceinnmb.com

